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Sunday, January 19th, 2025  
 
Subject: Sponsorship opportunity – 2025 Sgt Eric Mueller Charity Golf Tournament  
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
It is with great enthusiasm that we present a unique opportunity for your esteemed company to make 
a lasting impact in our community while gaining valuable visibility. In May 2023, Russell County 
Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) Sergeant Eric Mueller heroically responded to a call for service, 
where he tragically sustained fatal injuries. In honor of his memory and dedication to serving others, 
we have partnered with the Children’s Hospital of Eastern Ontario (CHEO) to establish the Sgt Eric 
Mueller Charity Golf Tournament.  
 
This community event aims to unite us all while raising essential funds for the Neonatal Intensive 
Care Unit (NICU) through the Sgt Eric Mueller Endowment Fund at CHEO. We are proud to invite you 
to become a sponsor for the 3rd edition of the Sgt Eric Mueller Charity Golf Tournament. This annual 
event brings together golf enthusiasts, local businesses, and community members for a day filled with 
friendly competition and a shared purpose.  
 
On Saturday, August 16th, 2025, at the Rockland Golf Club in Rockland, Ontario, we will gather to 
make a difference in the lives of children and families supported by CHEO’s NICU. Your sponsorship 
is crucial to the success of this event, enabling us to create a profound and lasting impact. We 
recognize your business for its unwavering commitment to community engagement, and we believe 
that your values align perfectly with ours. Your support would not only enhance the success of our 
tournament but also strengthen your company's standing as a dedicated and compassionate 
community partner. Please explore the list of unique sponsorship opportunities in our web page, each 
offering distinct levels of brand exposure and benefits. To secure your preferred sponsorship 
package, we encourage you to select your option before July 16th, 2025.  
 
On behalf of the Sgt Eric Mueller Charity Golf Tournament organizing committee, we extend our 
heartfelt gratitude for considering this meaningful sponsorship opportunity. Together, we can honor 
Sgt. Mueller's legacy and make a significant difference in the lives of children in need.  
Warm regards, 

Normand & Natalie Lamontagne 
Co-organizers 


